
Ninety percent of Ohio kids attend public school, and the Ohio Constitution says ONLY public 
schools should get tax dollars. The state should NOT be taking money away from public schools 
and giving it to unregulated charter and private schools. I do NOT want my tax dollars going to 
private or religious schools. Ohio needs the Fair School Funding Plan. Thanks for your 
consideration. 

 


